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BAGONG PILIPINAS  Maunlad na Fkonomiya

09 December 2024

NOTICE OF AWARD
LUCKY SUN ENTERPRISES
Blk 7 Lot 22 Dofia Nicasia Subd.

Commonwealth District 2
Quezon City, 1121

Attention: = MYRA M. LIZARDO
Owner/Proprietor

Dear Ms. Lizardo,

We are pleased to inform you that following the public bidding conducted on December 04,
2024, your bid for the One (1) Lot of Unserviceable Motor Vehicles has been successful.

The decision was made after careful consideration of all bids received. Your bid was found to
be the most advantageous to us in terms of highest bid price.

We would like to confirm the award to your company for the One (1) Lot of Unserviceable
Motor Vehicles per DA-CO Disposal Committee Resolution No. 24-002, series of 2024 in the
amount of Eight hundred thousand pesos (F800,000.00). Please be advised that you are given
five (5) working days to confirm the award by settling the aforementioned amount.

Kindly indicate your signature on the space provided below to confirm your acceptance.

Very truly yours,

! STOPHER A. ANARNA
for Administration
Pisyfosal Committee

Chairperson,
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